
 Students and staff will continue focusing on Habit #4, think win-win.  This habit 
helps us find solutions when working with others.   
 

 Attention all 1st-grade parents!  Our parent workshop is tomorrow, Monday, Oct. 
18.  There will be 3 sessions you can choose from to better fit your 
schedule.  We will have two 1st grade teachers available at 8:30, 12:00, or 5:30 
on this day to show you some exciting ways to support reading and math skills at 
home with your child.   

 
 We encourage everyone to wear orange on Wednesday of this week as we focus 

on the importance of national bullying prevention month.  
 

 Report cards will be distributed on October 22 for all Autauga County students.   
 

 Friday will be a PPS spirit day and we encourage all students to wear pink in 
recognition of national breast cancer awareness, it will be pink out day.  Our 
special snack on Friday will be slushy for $1 each.  

 
 Due to limited product availability, you may see our lunch menu at times 

change.  This may include a substitute for a different brand of the food 
product.  Thank you for understanding.   

 
 If you have not sent in your candy donations for the Monster Mash please do so 

this week.  
 

 As always, if you have COVID 19 questions, please contact our school 
nurse.  Also, if your child has to be absent remember to always send in an 
excuse to avoid truancy issues.  Without an excuse, absences are coded 
unexcused.  

 
 Thank you for your support. 

 


